
June 2, 2022 

Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 

Boyce 
LAW FIRM LLP 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: SD PUC Petitions 
TC21-001 
Our File No.: 15732.000 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

jrsutton@boycelaw.com 
Direct Dial: 605-731-0212 

VIA E-MAIL ONLY 

Enclosed please find LTD Broadband LLC's Applicant's Amended Petition for Reconsideration 
or Rehearing in Docket TC21-001. The only changes from the previous Petition for 
Reconsideration or Rehearing filed on April 20, 2022, is the second paragraph on page 1, which 
was added; and the section IV, which was added. The remainder of the document is exactly the 
sai:ne as the original Petition for Reconsideration or Rehearing. 

Respectfully yours, 

BOYCE LAW FIRM, L.L.P. 

Enclosure 

cc: Brett Heather Freedson · 
Amanda Reiss 
Stephen E. Coran 
Kara Semmler 
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